
Property Tax Deadlines For February 
 

 
February 1:      Unpaid 2017 property tax amounts will be assessed 7% penalty 

and interest for February.  
 
February:      Property owners with the Disabled Person or Over 65 Homestead 

Exemption can still make their first of four payments on the 2017 
taxes in February; however the February penalty and interest will 
be applied. 

 
February:      Business Personal Property owners have been mailed a Rendition 

Form which should be completed and returned to our office by 
April 15. If you are business owner and have not received a 
rendition form you can get the form from our website. If you have 
questions about this process, please call our office. 

 
 

 
 

General Information 
 
*Whenever stated deadlines fall on a non-business day (holidays and weekends), the   
deadline will be extended to the next working day. 
 
*Deadlines can be met by having the submission postmarked by the US Postal Service, or 
placed in our dropbox located at our Burnet office, at 223 S. Pierce St before mid-night of 
the deadline date. This also applies to payments. Payments can also be made 
electronically by phone or online. The date and time of the transaction will be treated as a 
“postmark”. For more info on electronic payments go to (http://www.burnet-
cad.org/index.php/Online_Payment ) 
 
 
Forms are available at our office in Burnet at 223 S. Pierce or at our office in Marble 
Falls at 110 Ave H, Suite 106.  Also, you can print forms from our website: www.burnet-
cad.org.  You can file a form at either office or mail to Burnet Central Appraisal District 
at P.O. Box 908, Burnet, Texas 78611, or fax to 512-756-7873.  If you have any 
questions, please call 512-756-8291 or 830-693-5468. 
 
The Texas Comptroller of Public Accounts has additional information their website:  
www.window.state.tx.us/taxinfo/proptax/pvs.pdf . 
 
  
Disclaimer: The Burnet Central Appraisal District provides this information "as is" without 

warranty of any kind. This data could include inaccuracies or typographical errors. The Burnet 

Central Appraisal District is not responsible for any errors or omissions. 


